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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
July 1, 2022  
 
 
Hon. Doreen M. Harris, President and Chief Executive Officer  
 
NYSERDA  
17 Columbia Circle  
Albany, NY 12203-6399  
scopingplan@nyserda.ny.gov   
  
Re: Comments on the Draft Scoping Plan of the NYS Climate Action Council  
  
Dear President Harris:  
 
Enclosed please find the Public Utility Law Project’s (“PULP”) Comments on the Draft Scoping Plan. 
Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact PULP at (518) 930-4351, or by email to 
LWheelock@utilityproject.org. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
/s/ 
 
Laurie Wheelock, Esq. 
Deputy Director and Counsel 
The Public Utility Law Project 
 
 
 
 

Educating, Advocating, and Litigating on behalf of 
low- and fixed-income utility customers since 1981 

 


